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Mindful         Self-Motivated          Brave         Gritty  

 

Principal News 
Ms. Nicole Hutton 

Attendance Tip 
 

Going to school every day is the single most 
important part of your child’s education. 
Students learn new things at school every 

day. Attending and participating in school will 
help your child develop: important skills and 

knowledge to help them learn. They also 
learn social and emotional skills such as good 

communication, resilience and team work. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

HEADLICE  
 

Please note that we have 
been advised of at least 

one case of Pediculus 
humanus capitis (head 
lice) in our school. In 

order to stop the spread 
of this, we ask that you 
check your child’s hair 
and treat as necessary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Jake – 19th October 
Milan – 24th October 
Joshua – 26th October 
Ryan B – 27th October 

 

A big welcome back to our Red Range Public students 
for term 4. I hope that all of our families had a 
wonderful holiday break.  
 
At the moment COVID-19 restrictions are still in place 
and parents are required to phone the school or only 
approach the office. I look forward to the day that 
we can invite families back into our school for events 
and special celebrations.  
 
Term 4 is shaping up to be a very busy term. As some 
of the COVID-19 restrictions are gradually being lifted 
throughout NSW Department of Education schools, 
we are hopeful that some end of year activities will 
be able to take place. We will keep our families up to 
date with information as it comes to hand. 
 
Our Kindergarten Transition program will begin in 
week 3. Our office staff have been busy contacting 
families to finalise plans. To ensure your child can 
participate in the transition program we require a 
completed enrolment form before students can 
attend. If the students need to catch the school bus 
they can contact our bus company on 67322580. 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C Meeting 
Monday 19th October  

4pm  
GIHS Library 

 

Canteen News! 
We are looking for a canteen volunteer to run the 

canteen on Tuesdays. If you can help please contact 
Jo Bruce on 0425 265 512. 
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Red Range Public School Calendar 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
19th October 

 Library 
Scripture 

20th October  
 Canteen 

21st October 
 

22nd October 
 NO CANTEEN 

 

23rd October   
 Sport 

FINAL HEARING AND 
DENTAL SCREENING 

26th October  
 Library 

Scripture 

27th October 
 Canteen 

28th October 29th October  
 Canteen 

 

30th October   
 Sport 

2nd November  
 Library 

Scripture 

3rd November 
 Canteen 

4th November 
 
 

5th November   
 Canteen 

 

6th November  
Sport 
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